
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Suffolk Road, Wednesbury) 
(Temporary Road Closure) Order 2024 intends to temporarily prohibit 
vehicles from proceeding along Suffolk Road, which will be closed between 
property Nos.2 & 8.   
 
Access will be maintained for property frontages where safety permits.   
 
A traffic diversion route will be signed via Coronation Road, 
McDougall Road, Kent Road and vice-versa.   
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to 
commence and be completed by 28/06/2024 (9:30am – 3:30pm).   
 
Purpose – repair works conducted by Severn Trent Water.  
 
For more information, please contact Thomas Mensah of Severn Trent 
Water – 03339 961291. 


